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23rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
As you may be aware, World Book Day will be celebrated on the Thursday 3rd March. This year 
marks the 25th anniversary year and the theme for the day is ‘You are a reader’. At Stockwell, we 
will be celebrating World Book Day and would love to make it a day to remember considering 
that it has been very hard to commemorate it over the last couple of years.  
 
On Thursday 3rd March, we are encouraging the children to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character. You do not need to buy a new costume. Often the best outfits are 
ones that are created with clothes and items you already have. Please do not feel the need to 
go to a lot of expense- if your child does not have a costume, they can always come in a colour 
and be a crayon from ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’! Pinterest has lots of ideas. 
 
All of the children will also be given a £1 voucher towards a book, or that they can take to a book 
store in exchange for a free book. 
 
Please email the office/ or let your child’s teacher know if you are available to read a book of 
your choice to the class. I will then begin to organise a timetable and let you know the time you 
can come in. If you are unable to come in on the 3rd March we may be able to arrange it for 
another day that week. 
 
Lastly, if you work in a profession that involves books, such as an editor or publisher etc we would 
love to invite you in to share with classes what you do. Please send the office an email and I will 
get back to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Rachel Kelleher 
Year 6 Teacher and English Coordinator 


